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SCOTT JACOBS, Managing Director of Jacobs, Cordova & Associates, directed from 1995-2001
the influential OECD program on regulatory reform that assessed regulatory governance and RIA
programs in the industrialized democracies. He has worked on regulatory impact analysis in over 45
developed and developing countries. Mr. Jacobs edited the 1997 OECD report, Regulatory Impact
Analysis: Best Practices in OECD Countries that is the one of the most frequently cited authorities in
the field. He has written 21 books on regulatory reform and good regulation practices. Among his
work are: “Asking the Right Questions: The Design of Training Courses for Regulatory Impact
Assessment in Developing Countries” at a conference held by the Centre on Regulation and
Competition (CRC), Manchester University in Cape Town. He published in 2004 “Regulatory Impact
Assessment and the Economic Transition to Markets” in Public Money & Management. He has
provided RIA training in the European Commission, Bulgaria, China, Korea, Moldova, Serbia, South
Africa, Turkey, and Ukraine.

PROFESSOR ANDREA RENDA, Senior Research Fellow at the Centre for European Policy Studies
(CEPS), manages CEPS’ Regulatory Affairs Programme. Mr. Renda was Coordinator of the
European Network for Better Regulation (ENBR), a 3-year Coordination Action on regulatory impact
assessment funded by the European Commission under the FP6 programme. Andrea Renda
specializes in regulatory affairs and competition policy with a focus on regulatory impact assessment
and the regulation of media and telecom markets. He is the author of many published papers and
conference presentations on regulatory impact assessment, industry regulation, comparative law
and economics and the law and economics of intellectual property and antitrust/competition policy,
inter-firm relationships and consumer protection. He is author of the book "Impact Assessment in the
EU. The State of the Art and the Art of the State", published in January 2006. He co-authored the
Pilot Study on Administrative Burdens for the European Commission, DG Enterprise, and lectured
on the reduction of administrative burdens in several European universities. Mr.. Renda is a Lecturer
of "Economic Analysis of Law", "Competition Law and Economics" and "EU policymaking" at Luiss
Guido Carli University. He also lectures on "Advanced Topics in Competition

and Regulation" at the Erasmus University of Rotterdam within the European Master in Law and
Economics.
DR. CESAR CORDOVA is an international expert on regulatory reform and good governance issues
who has advised governments of more than 20 developed or in-transition countries. Since joining
Jacobs, Cordova & Associates as director in January 2004, he has worked with the governments of
Albania, Belgium, Bosnia, Bangladesh, Canada, Jordan, Macedonia, Mexico, Moldova, Paraguay,
Peru, El Salvador, Serbia, Syria, Turkey, and Vietnam on RIA and regulatory reform aspects. In
parallel, he has worked with the World Bank, the Inter American Development Bank, the Asian
Development Bank and the International Labour Organization on horizontal issues concerning the
setting up of an institutional architecture to drive systemic reforms, the assessment of regulatory
burdens and policies through RIA, the improvement of regulatory compliance through effective
inspection system, and the strengthening the governance of sectoral autonomous regulators. As
deputy head of the OECD Program on Regulatory Reform until 2003, he worked with 30 OECD
countries in cutting-edge regulatory design. He directed the OECD country review program –
coordinating programs between the OECD and APEC and South East European countries. Prior to
joining the OECD, he was the General Director for the Economic Deregulation Unit within the
Mexican government and was a negotiator of the North American Free Trade Associations (NAFTA).
He has authored many articles and books on regulatory reform and good governance in OECD
countries, Latin America, and South East Europe. Dr. Cordova has a French and Mexican nationality.

